
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
7th October 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that our Admissions Page for September 2021 will be ‘live’ on the website from 
6.00pm this evening (Wednesday, 7th October). 
 
This Admissions page contains a variety of materials to support you in making an informed choice with 
regards to choosing the ideal secondary school for your child.  
 
A contents page is provided allowing you to dip into videos, booklets and newsletters. Please also feel free 
to look around the website to gain a feel of the high standards we have for all pupils in terms of a rich 
curriculum offer, pastoral offer and extra-curriculum offer. 
 
Having read through all the information, you are encouraged to email pa@strichardscc.com with questions 
by Wednesday, 14th October. The Leadership and Management team will film answers and publish a video 
of the answers on Friday, 16th October.  
 
On behalf of all staff and pupils in the school, I am really sorry that I cannot welcome you to our vibrant 
teaching and learning community. I hope the materials give you a flavour of our very special high-
performing school which supports children to grow into well-rounded individuals with the attributes, skills 
and talents to make an impact in society long term. 
 
I look forward to meeting you and your child/children in 2021.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss D Cronin 
Principal 
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